
Red Ribbon Week
Proud to be Drug-Free

Important Dates
1- Therapeutic Art w/ Ms. Ponce 

2- Focus Group w/ Shannon White (Grace to Change)

3- One-on-Ones w/ Marci Patton

4- Community Service (Collin County Animal Services)

7- Yoga w/ Mary Hellen 

8-  Therapeutic Art w/ Ms. Ponce

9-Focus Group w/ Shannon White (Grace to Change)

10- One-on-Ones w/ Marci Patton

11- Community Service (Collin County Animal Services)
       & Student of the Month Luncheon
 
14- Joyful Pilates w/ Anne Smith

15- Therapeutic Art w/ Ms. Ponce 

16- Focus Group w/ Shannon White (Grace to Change)

17- One-on-Ones w/ Marci Patton & 
       Soberversary Celebration!

18- Thanksgiving Feast
 
21-25- THANKSGIVING BREAK! (NO SCHOOL)

28- Joyful Pilates w/ Anne Smith

29-Therapeutic Art w/ Ms. Ponce 

30-Focus Group w/ Shannon White (Grace to Change)



MADDI



Maddi will be recognized at the McKinney Rotary Club's
Luncheon in November.  We are so proud of her

accomplishments both academically and personally!

November
Newsletter

Dean's Corner
Red Ribbon Week was a great success!  Our dress-up days were fun and everyone got involved in celebrating
being drug free.  Some of the topics discussed and activities we participated in were:

We watched the youth version of the film "Dead on Arrival" and discussed the dangers of fentanyl. Students
had many misconceptions about fentanyl and were shocked about many of the facts they learned. We
discussed spreading the word to help save lives! Look above at the fentanyl fact sheet we reviewed, many facts
might shock you too!

We learned about natural highs and the science behind them. Students discussed and researched their natural
highs., along with ways they can engage more in their natural high. Students signed pledges to live naturally
high.

Students watched a "Natural High" video about Mike Conley Jr. (Pro Basketball Player) and followed it with a
great discussion about not making excuses and holding themselves accountable to higher level when it comes
to peer pressure and being triggered.  Each student also developed personal support teams that they can reach
out to and count on. 

McKinney Rotary Club's
Student of the Month


